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Events, parks, closed to large Atchison Co groups
Editor's note: the following is a new release from Atchison County Health Officer
Lori Forge.

In response to growing concerns with the transmission and spread of COVID-19
it is recommended by the CDC to suspend all non-essential gathering or group
events larger than 10 attendees. This includes all city parks in Atchison County.
Parks and schools that have playground equipment are closed to the public until
further notice.

All other park gatherings must adhere to the 10 attendees spaced at least 6 feet
apart.

Team practices are suspended until further notice. Thank you for your
cooperation.
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